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First Name Middle Initial Last Name

Email Address

Street Address Suite or Apt

City State Postal Code

Primary Phone Alternate Phone

Employer Job Title

Town of Natick Boards & Commissions

Profile

What Precinct do you live in? *

 Precinct 8 

Applicants are encouraged to attend or read the minutes of several meetings of the body to
which they are applying, if possible. 

Which Boards would you like to apply for?

Community Preservation Committee: Submitted

Are you a registered voter in the Town of Natick?

 Yes  No

Have you ever attended a Natick town meeting?

 Yes  No

Have you ever served on a board, committee, or commission in the Town of Natick?

 Yes  No

If yes, please list name(s) of board, committee or commissions, along with date(s) of
service:

Town Meeting member from Precinct 8 since approximately 2002; first CPA study committee;
approximately 2006; Trails Maintenance Committee; approximately 2011-2020; Land Area Measurement
Study Committee; 2019-2023.

Sara AD Hanna

hannafamily@rcn.com

37 Oakland Street Ext., Natick MA 01760

Natick MA 01760

Home: (508) 651-0122 Mobile: (508) 314-9156

Retired from GZA
GeoEnvironmental, Inc.,
Norwood, MA formerly Senior Hydrogeologist

Sara AD Hanna



Upload a Resume

Interests & Experiences

Why are you interested in serving on a board or commission? Are there any changes you
would like to see to these boards, committees and/or commissions?

I have been interested in the CPA since serving on the original CPA study committee, which
recommended that the Town adopt the CPA. I believe that investment in the areas addressed by the CPA
- open space, historic preservation, and affordable housing - are all important for the quality of life of
Natick residents.

Are you a graduate of the Natick Community Services Citizen's Leadership Academy?

 Yes  No

Please list any skills or specialized knowledge you can bring to these boards, committees
and/or commissions.

I have experience on Town Meeting and on several Town committees, and so am familiar with the
operation of our local government. I believe I am able to listen respectfully to and work with those who
disagree with me. As a geologist who spent her career in hazardous waste site cleanup, I have a
longstanding interest in open space and a healthy environment. My husband and i are long-time members
of the Natick Historical Society and I have been volunteering there since last year. Through my church's
involvement as a founding member of Family Promise MetroWest, I have learned more about the need for
affordable housing here in Natick.

Please list any professional affiliations.

former Licensed Site Professional (LSP; specialist in hazardous waste site assessment and cleanup);
former member of the LSP Association; former Professional Geologist. I have let these certifications lapse
since my retirement, as they are expensive to maintain, and I am no longer using them professionally.

Let us know what other specialized interests or hobbies you might have.

Applicants are encouraged to upload a resume, accepted file types are listed below.

Sara AD Hanna
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